
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
September 6, 2023 

 
Dear Instrumental Music Families, 

  
We are pleased that your student will be joining us this year for the ALF 
Instrumental Music program.  Music classes begin the week of September 11 
and continue through mid-May.  You may check the attached Schedule of 
Classes, your registration confirmation email, or login to your account to review 
your student’s music class, day and time.  Go to 
https://campsself.active.com/assistanceleagueofflintridge0 to login using the 
same user name and password as when you registered. 
 
Families who paid to rent an instrument through Assistance League of Flintridge 
must attend Rental Day this Saturday, September 9, anytime between 10 AM - 
12 PM to pick up the instrument. We will be in the parking lot of Lanterman 
Auditorium at 4491 Cornishon Avenue, LCF, come rain or shine.  Registrants 
must have paid for their rentals by Wednesday, September 6 at 5:00 PM in 
order to participate in Rental Day.  Contact the Programs office at 
programs@alflintridge.org or call 818-790-2211, if you have not yet rented but 
would like to. 
 
On Rental Day, String students must be present to be measured for their 
instruments.  Band students may attend if they wish but are not required to be 
present.  A parent or family friend can pick up the instrument.  Students 
registered for Percussion will need to get their own percussion kit since ALF 
does not rent them.  Kits include a practice pad, bells, drum sticks and mallet 
sticks, and are available to rent or buy from local music stores or online. 
 
In case you missed it, we have attached the hand-outs that were distributed 
during the Parent Meeting on August 29.  During the school year, we will send 
additional information to families via email so be sure to keep your information 
current.  You don’t want to miss important announcements from ALF regarding 
classes, sectionals, rehearsals and concerts.  And remember-- the ALF website 
is a great resource for all information about Instrumental Music.  Be sure to 
check it regularly.  https://alflintridge.org/programs/instrumental-music/  
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When classes begin, it is VERY IMPORTANT that students arrive ON TIME 
whether at 7:00 AM or 3:00 PM.  Email the instructor if a student is absent or if 
you have specific questions about the class.  Use “ALF” in the subject line. 
 
If you have further questions now, you may contact us at 818-790-2211, 
instrumentalmusic@alflintridge.org, programs@alflintridge.org or the instructors 
directly. 
 
Thank you for joining ALF Instrumental Music!  We are looking forward to a 
note-worthy year. 
 
Mary Carney, ALF Instrumental Music Chair 2023-2024 
 
 
Attachments:   
Schedule of Classes with Instructor Emails, Calendar, Parent Information Sheet 
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